
November 2019 - Parent’s Prayer Calendar 
 
        Sunday        Monday      Tuesday     Wednesday      Thursday          Friday         Saturday 

     1. Pray for our 
sophomores on 
campus who miss 
their friends abroad.  

2. Pray that we 
discover how we can 
best use our talents to 
glorify God.  

3. “The Lord takes 
delight in His 
people; He crowns 
the humble with 
victory.” 
Psalm 149:4 

4. Pray for students 
who have tests coming 
up. 

5. Pray that our 
struggles bring us 
closer to God. 

6. Pray that the 
message of today’s 
convocation 
resonates with the 
audience.  

7. Pray for the health 
of our community. 

8. Pray for Alaina 
Housley’s family and 
friends today on the 
one year anniversary 
of the Borderline 
tragedy.  

9. Pray that our 
community looks to 
God for comfort 
during our lows and 
thanks him during our 
highs.  

10. “The eyes of the 
Lord are on the 
righteous and His 
ears are attentive to 
prayer.” 
1 Peter 3:12 

11. Today on 
Veteran’s Day, pray 
for all of those who 
have served our 
nation.  

12. Pray for any of 
our athletes who are 
recovering from 
injuries. 

13. Pray for those 
who are doubting 
their faith. 

14. Pray for those 
who are struggling in 
their classes.  

15. Pray for those 
who are homesick. 

16. Pray that our 
students abroad are 
making incredible 
memories and having 
life changing 
experiences. 

17. “Commit your 
actions to the Lord, 
and your plans will 
succeed.” 
 
Proverbs 16:3 

18. Pray for our 
convocation team as 
they continue to find 
new ways to bring the 
message of Jesus to 
our students. 

19. Pray for our 
students suffering 
from depression.  

20. Pray for those 
who are applying to 
grad school. 

21. Pray that the Well 
provides a space for 
students to destress 
and connect with 
God tonight. 

22. Pray for those 
who are uncertain 
about their major or 
career path.  

23. Pray that we seek 
to reflect God’s grace 
in our day to day 
interactions with 
others. 

24. “You can make 
many plans, but the 
Lord’s purpose will 
prevail.” 
Proverbs 19:21 
 

25. Pray that those 
who aren’t able to go 
home for Thanksgiving 
still have a joyous 
holiday.  

26. Pray that our 
students are able to 
reconnect with their 
friends from back 
home this 
Thanksgiving. 

27. Pray that 
Thanksgiving break 
gives students and 
their families the 
chance to reconnect. 

28. Happy 
Thanksgiving! Pray 
that this holiday 
reminds us of all the 
gifts we’ve received.  

29. Pray that today on 
Black Friday we don’t 
allow ourselves to 
lose sight of what we 
are thankful for.  

30. Pray that this 
break has given 
students the 
opportunity to relax 
and unwind.  

  


